
  Buffalo National College Fair 
Volunteers Needed! 

 
Dear WNY High School Counselor, 

 
The Buffalo National College Fair, sponsored by the National Association for College 

Admission Counseling (NACAC), is quickly approaching and the Buffalo Convention Center will 
be the host site of the event on Wednesday, March 15th and Thursday, March 16th, 2017.   

 
Your help is needed staffing the check-in table, directing students, assisting college 

representatives, staffing the counseling center, directing busses and handing out information 
bags.  Please mark the time slot(s) you are available to assist.  Thank you in advance for your 

support. 
 

8:30am-12:00pm Wednesday, 3/15   _____ 
 

5:45pm-8:30pm Wednesday, 3/15   _____ 
 

8:30am-12:00pm Thursday, 3/16   _____ 
 

Have you volunteered before – in what capacity?  _________ 
 

Name _______________________ Phone _______________________ 
 

School_______________________ Email _______________________ 
 

Shirt Size ______ 
 
 

Please fax form to (716) 209-6281, Attn:  Annemarie Cervoni  
 

**For further information, please contact members of the Local Arrangements Committee:  
Annemarie Cervoni at Orchard Park HS (acervoni@opschools.org, 209-6266) or Trey Gardner at 

Clarence HS (ggardner@clarenceschools.org, 407-9030). 
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